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Andrea Gyger

From: Judy Boker <jboker@wcrosierlaw.com>

Sent: Monday, July 28, 2014 10:56 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Comments to help shape Colorado's Notary Program Rules

I’m sorry but the whole issue regarding journals, etc. is so time consuming already. I don’t understand the need for it 

after all the years I’ve been a Notary. Most of us already have procedures in our own offices that adding to them with 

these consuming tasks is overwhelming. I’m sure I’m not the only one that feels this way. It just seems like another way 

government wants to control things for us. 
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